
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
  
 Birthdays are always a treasured time. Children love to celebrate 
their special day in school with their friends and teachers.  On 
your child’s birthday, they will be given a crown and a sticker to 
wear.  They will also be the class helper and line leader.   
 
We like to celebrate birthdays with books.  Could you please send 
in one of your child’s favorite books for me to read?  After the 
story, we’ll wrap up the celebration with singing Happy Birthday.  
We’ll be sure to surround your child with a lot of love and 
attention on their special day! 
 
If your child’s birthday is during the summer, we can either 
celebrate on their half birthday or on a day in June.  Please let 
me know what you decide. 
   

Sincerely,  
                         Beth Maliniak  
  
  


